
Democratic Services Section
Chief Executive’s Department
Belfast City Council
City Hall
Belfast 
BT1 5GS

18th February, 2011

SPECIAL MEETING OF DEVELOPMENT COMMITTEE

Dear Councillor,

As you are aware, the Development Committee, at its meeting on 22nd February, will 
receive a presentation from representatives of Belfast City Centre Management (BCCM) 
regarding its draft business plan from 2011 till 2013. 

Accordingly, I enclose herewith a copy of the draft plan together with a letter from William 
McGivern, Chairman of BCCM.

Yours faithfully

PETER McNANEY

Chief Executive

AGENDA:

2. Belfast City Centre Management – Additional Information (pages 1-44)


